
22 October 1975 

Howard Roffman 
912 SW 7th Ave. Apt. 3 
Gainesville, Fla. 32601 

Dear Howard: 

The encloseC/pcame from Weisberg only this morning. 
I've copied and am getting the original off to you this same day. 

If there's anything you can think of that we can do 
from this end I hope you'll say so. 

Lbt me take this opportunity to say that we've had 
some difficulty getting your book, but it finally arrived a few 
days ago and I'm just about finished reading it. Most excellent 
in every way. Congratulations on a fine piece of work. 

Very best wishes, 

James D. White 
35 Castle Rock Drive 

Valley, Calif. 94941 

* Mailed Oct. 20 from Washington, D.C. 


